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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

The NHTSA Safety Recall numbers are 23E003 and 23E004 

Dear Cycle Gear I Revzilla / J&P Cycles Customers: 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic Safety and Motor Vehicle 
Safety Act. Comoto Holdings, Inc., has decided that certain BILT Vertex and BILT Route 
motorcycle helmets fail to conform to Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard No. 218, 
"Motorcycle helmets." 

Your safety is our biggest concern, and we always strive to ensure that the products we sell 
exceed the applicable safety standards. We are writing to you today regarding an important 
product recall issue relating to a small range of helmets sold by us. This recall is being 
conducted according to rules and procedures of the National Highway Traffic Safety 
Administration ("NHTSA") and the U.S. Department of Transportation ("DOT"). The NHTSA 
Safety Recall number 23E003 and 23E004 . Please read this communication carefully as it 
informs you as to what you should do in connection with the recalled helmets. 

WHAT IS THE DEFECT /NONCOMPLIANCE? 

Our third-party testing company determined that some of the helmets did not comply with 

Federal Motor Vehicle Standards. The helmets may not provide adequate impact protection in 

the event of a crash, increasing the risk of injury. For that reason, we are recalling the following 

helmets: 

• BILT Vertex Helmets produced after 9/1/2021    in the following sizes

o BILT Vertex - SM, MD, LG, XL

o BILT Vertex Parabola Helmet- SM, MD, LG, XL

o BILT Vertex Stripes Helmet- SM, MD, LG, XL

• BILT Route Helmets produced after 3/1/2020 in the following sizes

o BILT Route - MD, XL, XXL

o BILT Route Retro Womens Helmet- MD, XL, XXL

o BILT Route Journey Helmet- MD, XL, XXL 

If you have one of the helmets listed above, then you should stop using that helmet 

immediately. Also, you should be aware that it is a violation of federal law for you to sell any 

helmet covered by this recall notice. 




